Mr and Mrs J Jardine
Flat 8

161 Gloucester Avenue
London

NW1 8LA

02.02.08

T'o whom 1t may concermn:

By way of this letter we can confirm that we have seen the proposals for new hardwood
sash windows to the rear extension of Flat 6, 161 Gloucester Avenue, submitted by
Summer Hurwitz. We approve the new size, position, and design of the windows (as
shown in drawings 5000 — 5003) and agree for the works to be carried out as in the
planmng submission if planning permission is granted.
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